Carl Jennings

I am writing in support of the Intended Use Plan for the Kotzebue Fire Hall Lift Station and Sewer
System - Replace sections of existing gravity main with 8-inch insulated pipe, replace the existing
Fire Hall Lift Station, construct an additional 8-inch insulated arctic force main to allow for
increased capacity in transmission of wastewater to Lagoon Cell 1 from existing lift stations.

This work will ensure the viability of our in ground existing infrastructure to allow us to continue to
provide sewer services to all of the community, it will also ensure that our Fire Hall has an
operational lift station to remove waste from the facility, the existing lift station has been in dire
need of replacement with a better design and improved functionality. Thank you again for
considering this much needed work.

Respectfully,
Carl D Jennings

Public Works Director
City of Kotzebue



